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Closure of the Claypath in Durham – 14-
25 August

From Monday 14 until Friday 25 August, the north end of Claypath will be
closed in Durham. 

Services 204, 208 and 265 will omit Claypath when heading towards Durham,
and divert via Leazes Road, serving stops at Hild-Bede College and
Milburngate Bridge. 

The services will run to their normal routes when departing Durham.
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